
COMMENTS FROM OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY PANEL (PERFORMANCE AND 
CUSTOMERS) – 14th June 2017 

 

TREASURY MANAGEMENT ANNUAL REPORT 2016/17 

 
The Overview and Scrutiny Panel (Performance and Customers) was presented the 
Treasury Management Annual Report 2016/17 at the Panel meeting on 14th June 2017.  
 
A Member raised a concern that services will not continue to grow at the rate required due to 
inflation. Members were informed that it may be the case that the Council might raise prices 
and Council Tax in the future to cover costs. 
 


